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Welcome to our 2016 / 2017 scouting year! I hope that you had a great summer break and had some fun adventures with your family.
Tomorrow we officially open membership registration for all scouts from kindergarten (the new Lions) to fourth grade. We will accept new fifth grade scout on a case-by-case basis. If you have not signed up, or have friends interested, act now! Please see the chart below to confirm that we received your payment and medical forms. If not, you can submit them at:
1. August 9: Coyote Creek school onsite registration;
2. August 20: Pack Rocket Launch Meeting, Coyote Creek blacktop at 2:00 pm; and
3. September 21: K-9 Demonstration Pack Meeting, Coyote Creek MPR at 6:30 pm.
You can also drop off your application forms in the Pack 1776 mail box in the Coyote Creek office before September 21. 
Though we meet at the Coyote Creek MPR, scouts do not need to be a student of Coyote Creek Elementary School to join. To sign up, simply provide the items below. 
1. BSA Youth Application Form.
2. Medical / Health Form Parts A & B and a copy of the front & back of your scout’s medical insurance card.
3. Online Pack Registration Form 
4. Scout Registration Fee of $125 per scout, with the check made out to Pack 1776.  
5. A $200 parent volunteer check postdated to 4/1/2017, also made out to Pack 1776. Cub Scouts is entirely run by parent volunteers; it is not a drop-off program. Once you have provided a minimum of 8 hours of volunteer services to the Pack, we will return your volunteer deposit check.  
Cub Scouts focuses on character development, citizenship, leadership, adventure, family, friendship, personal fitness, outdoor skills, and ethics while having fun. The time you invest in your son today will make a difference in the man he become tomorrow. 

We look forward to a fun year of scouting with your son and family! 

If you still have questions, feel free to email us at cubmaster@pack1776.com. 
